
																														 	
 

 
  

Inaugural Motorcycle Ride 
In Memory of Andrew (Drew) Jensen 

February 24, 2018 
 
Our mission:  is to provide love, support and financial assistance to the riders and their families 
when injured in a motorcycle accident.  
 
We are currently seeking sponsors, donations or raffle items. All the funds raised will be used 
towards helping injured riders in the state of Arizona. So often after a motorcycle accident, the 
injured are out of work for an extended amount of time. We provide support financially and with 
our time and love. For example, we have a board member that is a certified physical therapist and 
he is currently helping a survivor that reached out for our assistance. We also provided the 
injured rider with a gift card to help with groceries. The more we raise, the more we can help 
those in need.  
 
We are holding our first annual ride on February 24th, 2018. Raffle tickets will be sold for the 
donated items (i.e. Baskets, gift cards, coupons). All companies are invited to supply literature, 
which will be distributed at the ride, such as business cards, marketing materials and/or coupons. 
Also, for $50 get your logo and website link on our “Ride 2018” web page. (See link: http://down-
n-durdy.org/ride-2018/)  How would you like some mobile advertising? We are also offering ride 
sponsorships. We will be selling the t-shirts at the beginning of our ride at Desert Wind Harley 
and end at What The Hell Bar and Grill in Mesa. $100 gets your company name on the back of 
the shirt or $200 for your company logo/name on the sleeve.  
 
Please help us spread the word and raise awareness about motorcycle safety. We know how 
catastrophic an accident can be for the riders and their families and if we can provide assistance 
to help them get back on their feet, then we have accomplished our goal.  
 
We have a full volunteer based board at Down N Durdy and we are very passionate about 
helping injured Arizona riders. Please join us in this cause. To find out more about our non-profit 
organization please visit our website at www.down-n-durdy.org or on Facebook 
(www.facebook.com/downanddurdy). 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Christopher "Skippy" Noll, Vice President, at 480 335 
0327 
 
Thank you for support, 
 
Christopher Bartz  
President 
Down N Durdy 
Proud 501(c)(3) Non Profit - 82-1012327 
 


